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Melbourne Institute Monthly Inflation Gauge 
 

 
The Melbourne Institute Monthly Inflation Gauge report for July 2017 was released at 11am (AEST), 
Monday 31 July 2017. The report is only available to subscribers. To purchase a subscription please 
access the link below: 
 
http://ecommerce.melbourneinstitute.unimelb.edu.au/categories.asp?cID=49 
 
The Inflation Gauge report for August will be released at 11am (AEST), Monday 4 September 2017. 
 
ENDS 
 

The Melbourne Institute Monthly Inflation Gauge is designed to give markets and policy makers a monthly update on 
inflation trends. Further information can be found in the attached report or by visiting:    
http://melbourneinstitute.unimelb.edu.au/publications/macroeconomic-reports 

 
For queries regarding this report please contact:                           
Dr Sam Tsiaplias 
Tel: 03 9035 3353  
Email: sarantis.tsiaplias@unimelb.edu.au  
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